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Our ref: SSD-9270-PA-41

Marc Yeo

Project Manager
Macquarie Group
50 Martin Place
Sydney, NSW, 2000

24/08/22

Subject: Air Quality Management Plan for Martin Place Integrated Station Development (SSD 9270)

Dear Mr Yeo

| refer to the Air Quality Management Plan (AQMP), Revision 4, dated 5 March 2022, which was
submitted to the Planning Secretary for information in accordance with SSD 9270.

The Department has carefully reviewed the document and is satisfied that it addresses the conditions of
consent.

You are reminded that if there is any inconsistency between the AQMP and the conditions of consent,
then the requirements of the conditions will prevail.

Please ensure you make the document and this letter publicly available on the project website.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Grant Brown at grant.brown@dpie.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely

Grant Brown
A/Team Leader - Rail
Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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